COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday, March 26th, 2007
Question No. 16
Question : Councillor M. Murphy

"To ask the Manager can a full copy of the submission made by TPA on behalf of Fruitfield on 22nd of May 2006 to the Tallaght Town Centre Master Plan be made available?"
Reply:
The full copy of the submission made by TPA on behalf of Fruitfield on 22nd of May 2006 to the Tallaght Town Centre Master Plan, is available on the Council website, (see Submission No. 27) with all the other submissions made to the draft Local Area Plan.

See attached link.
http://www.sdublincoco.ie/sdcc/departments/planning/publications/doc/TallaghtTownPlan/index.htm

